K-9 NEW SCAPA ROAD, KIRKWALL




Feedback Form

Please provide us with any relevant thoughts you may have regarding the design and layout of the proposed housing development. All feedback received from the public will be compiled and reviewed for incorporation into the detailed design development where possible. We are grateful for your participation.  

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	



	 
Please note that as an application has not yet been submitted to Orkney Islands Council in relation to this proposal. Any comments made to Orkney Builders (Contractors) Ltd or the design team will not be considered by the Council as representation regarding any future application. There will be an opportunity to submit formal representation to the Council once an application for Planning has been submitted.




Return your comments to:      Bracewell Stirling, 5 Ness Bank, Inverness, IV2 4SF – 
lisa.middleton@bracewell-stirling.co.uk – by Mondary 12th February 2024

While it is not essential that you provide your name and address, this information would be useful in assessing any issues raised as they relate to geographical area.  These details will not be made available to any third party. 
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